
 

 

 

September 17, 2020 

Dear ISD Families & Staff, 

ISD administration continues to review the state-wide scientific data regarding COVID-19 to make our 

decisions on returning to campus or not, once the first quarter is completed. I realize that October 16, 

2020 is fast approaching and families need to make proper arrangements for school and daycare.  The 

Department of Human Services (DHS) along with the Illinois Department of Public Health (IDPH) and the 

Center for Disease Control (CDC) all weigh-in on this decision to support ISD.  Meetings will take place 

this week and next week.  I hope to have a response to when students will return to school or remain in 

remote learning soon. 

ISD’s Return to Campus or Remote Learning School-wide document has been recently updated so please 

take time to go to our website and look under the Remote Learning icon for the details. 

ISD administration and educators appreciate your hard work while assisting your child through the 

remote learning schedule.  We understand this is not easy (I appreciate our educators!) and requires 

much of your time and energy.  Please keep it up until we return to campus. 

Thank you for your patience during this pandemic.  We are working our way through it together just one 

day at a time. 

Sincerely, 

 

Julee M. Nist 

ISD Superintendent 

 


